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TRC MEETING NOTES: 
DATE: May 11, 2021
 ======================================================  
AGENDA ITEMS:  

9:00 SW-19-023 Habitat for Humanity Garro - Replat - Ralph Booker 
 
ATTENDANCE: 

See attached Attendance Sheet for 2021-05-11 
 

MEETING NOTES: 
 

Habitat for Humanity Garro – Replat – Ralph Booker: 
 
Project Summary: 

 Habitat for Humanity will construct 4 homes on 4 previously divided lots 
along the South side of West Garro Street. 

 
Planning: 

 Nothing was addressed. 
 
Emergency Services: 

 Nothing was addressed. 
 
Transportation: 

 The temporary construction driveway has already been installed. 
 The temporary construction driveway is not located on property owned by 

Habitat for Humanity therefore Habitat for Humanity is currently in 
negotiations with the adjacent property owner to obtain an easement. 

o Once the easement is obtained it will need to be recorded and 
associated with the proposed plat. 

 
Utilities: 

 Nothing was addressed. 
 
Drainage: 

 Stormwater drainage will outlet into the City Stormwater system to the 
West of the property through an easement. 

o Once the easement is obtained it will need to be recorded and 
associated with the proposed plat 



 A portion of land to the South of the previously platted lots was given to 
Habitat for Humanity for the development of their drainage basin.  

o Notes should be added to the proposed plat to address the 
maintenance of the additional acreage and drainage facility. 

 The drainage basin has been constructed and waiting on as-built drawings 
to be completed. 

 
General: 

 Per Brent Martin, NIPSCO has requested the sidewalks for the 
development be placed 18” away from the property line to accommodate 
the placement of their pedestals. 

 Per Brent Martin, Habitat for Humanity is currently in negotiations with the 
Mayor of Plymouth regarding the placement of sidewalks along Garro 
Street. 

 
END OF MEETING 






